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Activities for the year 
 

1. The committee convened one panel to hear a grievance regarding the 
sanction imposed for plagiarism in an undergraduate course and made a 
recommendation to Executive Associate Dean Pete Kloosterman 
regarding resolution of the grievance.  

 
2. Changes to the wording of our grievance procedures and policy to bring 

us into line with the new campus policies and procedures have been 
made and will be voted on by the committee at a meeting on April 20, 
2007.



 



 



 


